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Alternatives in Print decided to revise

exhibit at the National Women’s Studies
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edited by ©past coordinator Patricia
Case. The 1984 guide, which annotates
reference tools on alternative
materials, has sold well. Copies are
still available at $6 from the Task
Force at P.0. Box 28977, Santa Ana, CA
92799.

The Task Force 1s also investigating the
feasibility of 1issuing a monographic
series that would cover alternative
material within a subject field.

Two exciting programs are planned for
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more information or to help on those

projects, contact Jackie  Eubanks,
Brooklyn College Library, Brooklyn, NY
11210.

Co—coordinator Cathy Seitz and Treasurer
Karen Chapman have resigned from their
positions, citing other commitments.
Their dedication and resourcefulness
will be sorely missed. Christina Sokol
has gallantly offered to serve as Co-
coordinator.

SRRT members interested 1in partici-
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